
 
 
 
 
 

21st July 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Another school year has passed us by and what a brilliant year it has been. A massive thank you to 
all of the staff for their hard work in providing brilliant lessons and opportunities for the children. 
This week’s newsletter is full of exciting things that have happened in the last one week. Enjoy.  
 

International Days 
Last week, children enjoyed two “International Days” across the school. In lessons, children were 
immersed in the music, arts, traditions and cultures of the countries they were studying. It was a 
great opportunity to celebrate diversity in school, especially with all of the dressing up on Friday. 
Thanks to the parents for supporting us with this. 
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Year 6 Leavers’ Performance 
We have been treated this week to Matilda, the Year 6 
Leavers’ Performance!  A huge well done to Year 6 who 
have worked tirelessly to ensure the production was 
amazing (which it was)! The singing and acting was 
brilliant. Thank you to Mr. Hunt and Miss. Nicholls for 
being great directors too! 
 

House Winners 
This year’s house winner is Griffin. 
 

 

Enrichment award 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 End of Year totals 
Pheonix 11 688 
Pegasus 11 094 
Unicorn 10 543 
Griffin  12 035 

Well done to the hundreds of children who got their 
Enrichment award this week! It was so good to see children 
really enjoying and learning lots from the Enrichment 
programme! Enrichment returns as usual, next year! 



EYFS Graduation  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here are our wonderful Reception children, who are now ready for Year One. Well done for 
graduating Reception! You have made Mr. Gravell and the Reception team very proud. 
 

Red Polo Tops: Reminder 
We have recently had a request put forward which Governors have approved for our school 
polo tops to change from white to red, due to the fact of white polo tops being incredibly 
hard to keep clean throughout the year. We would like to inform you that from September 
our school uniform will change from white polo tops/white shirts to red polo tops. 
 



Brilliant attendance! 
Well done to Scarlett, Victoria and Teressa (all in Y6), who have had above 99% attendance 
since the day they started 7 years ago… in Reception! Well done girls! A brilliant achievement! 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY! 
Sept 2023 
6th – Children return to school 
 
Teacher training days for next academic year (school closed to children) 
Monday 4th September 2023 
Tuesday 5th September 2023 
Friday 27th October 2023 
Monday 8th January 2024 
Monday 22nd July 2024 

 
 
Finally, we wish the Year 6 all the best for their new schools.    
 
Have a lovely summer and take care.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr Gaibee  
(Headteacher)  


